

HOUSING SENIORS I CREATING HOPE I PILOTING CHANGE

April 19, 2021

The Reverend Chris Craun St. Michael and All Angels 1704 NE 43rd Ave. Portland, OR 97213

Dear Reverend Craun -

Thank you so much for spreading hope to hundreds of low-income seniors through your contribution to Northwest Pilot Project of \$300.00 received on April 1, 2021. We are so very grateful for your donation and ongoing support.

During this extremely unprecedented year, NWPP has continued its core work of housing seniors, including moving homeless seniors into housing quickly, and preventing seniors' eviction from stable housing. We have also been able to assist working seniors with COVID-related eviction prevention. We continue providing regular check-ins and ensuring our most vulnerable clients secure their basic needs. We've been able to continue assisting low-income seniors in our community because of your generous support.

NWPP plans to continue our work despite the COVID-19 virus, which is likely to be with us for some time. We'll continue to closely monitor local and federal policies to provide the most current information and benefits critical to our clients, advocate for programs that focus on permanently affordable housing, and provide a life of dignity and hope to those we serve.

Thank you again for your support and partnership in providing the dignity of housing to vulnerable seniors.

With deep appreciation,

Laura Golino de Lovato

Executive Director

Mank you so nuche, Rev. Craun! We so expresente your generonty! Janua

This letter serves as your receipt for tax purposes. Northwest Pilot Project is a 501 (c)(3) organization. Our tax ID number is 93-0635871. No goods or services were provided in return for this donation.



April 8, 2021

St Michael and All Angels Episcopal Church 1704 NE 43rd Ave Portland, OR 97213-1402 Thank you, friends!
We're so grateful to be
in community with you?

Dear St Michael and All Angels Episcopal Church,

Thank you for investing in our shared community! We were so pleased to receive your most generous gift of \$300 on April 8, 2021.

Now is such an important time to come together.

As always, we will put your gift right to work! We are running all our programs during COVID, some with social distancing modifications, others with full pivots to meet community needs. Here are some of the positive impacts your gift makes possible:

- ✓ We are adding 227 affordable apartments to our portfolio over the next two years. This will help ease the local housing crisis and expand housing options for folks with very low incomes and experience with homelessness.
- ✓ Our three emergency shelters are open 24/7 for 220 people every night, staffed by our heroic "frontline" team, who continue to help people move into stable housing.
- Our out-of-school program is supporting students and their families through virtual learning, with a special focus on digital inclusion and engaging "drop-off" activity boxes.

Thank you for supporting Human Solutions and the community we call home. Together we're building a more just future with housing, economic and racial justice for *all*.



Enjoying out-of-school programming (pre-COVID) at one of our 16 affordable housing communities.

Phone 503.548.0200

Phone 503.405.7875

Warmly,

Andy Miller, Executive Director

Human Solutions is a 501(c)(3) organization. Our tax ID number is 93-0977166. Your donation is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law. We provided no goods or services to you in return for your contribution.



April 7, 2021

St. Michael & All Angels Episcopal Church 1704 NE 43rd Ave Portland, OR 97213

Dear St. Michael & All Angels Episcopal Church,

Thank you so much for your donations of \$300 to Portland Homeless Family Solutions. Your donation supports PHFS' critical programs that empower homeless families with children to get back into housing — and stay there.

We have continued to operate all of our programs throughout the pandemic, including homeless prevention, rapid re-housing, and our Family Village shelter.

Our staff builds trusting relationships with families so we can support them in accomplishing their goals and improving their lives – like getting a new job that makes more money, or going back to school to learn a trade that pays a living wage.

What we do works. Last year we served 355 families made up of 1,234 kids and parents. Your donation means that we can help even more families this year. Thank you for investing in our services that build dignity, restore power, and promote autonomy.



PHFS works with families to help them get better jobs and find more affordable housing so they can keep their housing long-term.

We know our community is strong and resilient. You demonstrate this through your generosity and giving spirit during these challenging days. We look forward to keeping you updated on our impact in the community. If you ever have questions or feedback, please don't hesitate to call me at 503-719-2769 or email at brandi@pdxhfs.org.

from you so much!

Warmly,

Brandi Tuck

Executive Director

Ecumenical Ministries of Oregon

Oregon Faith Movement

April 5, 2021

Board Members

The Rev. Michael Grogan Chair

The Rev. Roberta Egli Chair-elect

The Rev. Linda laramillo Immediate Past Chair

The Rev. Paul Belz-Templeman Treasurer

Barbara O'Hare Secretary

The Rev. Catherine Allard The Rev. Andew Bansemer Dr. Robin Beavers Shawn Daley The Rev. Ernestein Flemister Charles Hudson Alaide Ibarra The Rev. Beverly Jackson The Rev. Dr. Mark Knutson The Rev. Sean Langdon The Very Rev. Nathan LeRud The Rev. Erika Marksbury Patty Nance The Rev. Cecil Prescod Peter Sergienko The Rev. Dr. William Sinkford Jane Snyder Pedro Sosa

The Rev. Dr. Rodney Page Lifetime Member

Jan Musgrove Elfers President

The Rev. Christopher Craun Saint Michael and All Angels Episcopal Church 1704 NE 43rd Ave Portland, OR 97213-1402

Dear Chris:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Ecumenical Ministries of Oregon, thank you so much for your contribution of \$3,375.00 to the Northeast Emergency Food Program (NEFP) raised at your "Souper Bowl of Caring" event.

Your support is deeply heartening, especially in this time of increased hardship. NEFP served a record number 90,692 people in December. Trust that you have the immense gratitude of these families and individuals. Together you and Northeast Emergency Food Program are rising to the challenge, as we have been doing for more than 30 years.

For your records, your gift was dated Monday, March 22, 2021. EMO's tax identification number is 93-0625359. Please note that no goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.

We look forward to our continued work together as we strive to alleviate hunger and poverty. Thank you again for your generosity.

Sincerely.

Jan Musgrove Elfers President

Jan Musquere Elfers

A'Jay Scipio NEFP Program Manager WE SO APPRICIATE THE PARTNERSHIP

WE HAVE SHAREP FOR SUCH A LONG. TIME

WE HAVE SHAREP FOR SUCH A LONG. TIME

PND THE MAZINE WORK YOU DO CIKE!

THIS TO BLESS SO MANY PROPLE!

Howard M. Hom

Interchurch Center 245 S. Bancroft St., Ste. B Portland, Oregon 97239

phone (503) 221-1054 fax (503) 223-7007 email emo@emoregon.org website EMOregon.org



1443 SE 122nd Ave, Portland, OR 97233 | 503-206-6709 | HCAO.org

St Michael and All Angels Episcopal Church

1704 NE 43rd Ave Portland, OR 97213-1402 Health Care for All Oregon 1443 SE 122nd Avenue Portland, OR 97233

Donation Summary

Donation Date: 3/15/2021 Received: \$100.00 Non-Deductible: \$0.00 Deductible Amount: \$100.00

Linda Alband Director of Operations

HCAO is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit corporation with federal tax identification number 93-1306043. All contributions are tax-deductible to the full extent allowed by law.

The value of any goods or services provided in return for your donation is listed above as the Non-Deductible Amount. Cancelled checks are no longer valid substantiation for charitable gifts over \$250 US; therefore, please retain this receipt for your records. Under the 2020 CARES Act, people who don't itemize may take a maximum \$300 above the line charitable deduction on their 2020 gross income. This was extended for 2021. And NEW in 2021, couples filing jointly will be allowed to take a maximum of \$600 above the line deduction.

Dear Friends,

Health Care for All Oregon thanks you for your recent gift. You have to chosen join our circle of supporters with your HCAO **Organizational Membership** contribution.

As we move into our 21st year of fighting for healthcare equity, your financial support helps HCAO achieve its four strategic goals and move its mission forward. We count among our recent successes the passage of SB 770, the Health Care For All Oregon Bill to create a Task Force on Universal Care.

Your contribution will be publicly recognized as follows: St. Michael and All Angels Episcopal Church

Please contact us if you wish to be acknowledged differently.

HCAO's efforts are only possible because of the contributions HCAO receives from generous supporters like you. We thank you again for believing in HCAO's mission.

Mark !

Thank you so much!

Sincerely,

Tom Sincic, President

Jon Sincia